
 

 
 

Allwell P3 Notification 
Date: 01/01/20 

SilverSummit Health Plan, in coordination with P3 Health Partners, would like to take the opportunity 
to welcome you to the Allwell Medicare Advantage provider network effective 1/1/2020. 

The SilverSummit Health Plan has reached an agreement with P3 Health Partners which allows all 
P3 providers to participate in the Allwell Medicare Advantage network beginning in 2020.  

In preparation for this, SilverSummit will be reaching out to your office to facilitate the collection of 
documents necessary to properly configure your contract and credential your practitioners.    

If you have any questions or concerns – SilverSummit is here for you! 

Contact us at 1-844-366-2880 (TDD/TTY: 1-844-804-6086)  
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